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PUBLIC NOTICE

ALL CNG LICENSEES / CNG OWNERS

In continuation of OGRA’s earlier advertisement dated 08-08-2017 published in “The News” and “Daily Jang”.
All owners of CNG stations/ CNG Licensees, are hereby informed through this public notice that the Authority
(OGRA), vide its decision dated 14-02-2019 has decided to regularize the pending requests of all those CNG

stations who have submitted their applications/ requests for regularization on or before February 14, 2019 as
per earlier decision i.e. with regularization fee Rs.500,000/-. Only such applicants are advised to deposit the
said regularization charges through bank draft within one month of receipt of this decision.

The Authority further decided that in future i.e. after aforementioned stipulated period any request of any CNG
station for regularization shall be regularized subject to payment of regularization charges i.e. Rs.1,000,000/- in
case a CNG station has added a Petrol Pump without obtaining prior permission of the Authority and
Rs.200,000/- in case a CNG station has added any equipment(s) without obtaining prior permission of the
Authority.

All concerned are therefore advised to immediately comply with aforesaid directions.
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